Megan Egbert

From: Meredith Badalucca

Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2025 1:36 PM
To: Megan Egbert

Subject: FW: Tringe Resubdivision

From: John Carlson <JCarlson@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2025 1:13 PM

To: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>
Subject: RE: Tringe Resubdivision

Hello Meredith
Nothing new to add to my comments.
Thanks

John Carlson

Director Of Public Works
Town of Montville
860-848-7473

From: Meredith Badalucca

Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 3:15 PM

To: John Carlson <JCarlson@montville-ct.org>; Kyle Haubert <khaubert@claengineers.com>
Subject: FW: Tringe Resubdivision

John & Kyle —
This is the latest revised plan. Please see Rick’s comments below.

Thank you,
Meredith

From: Richard Deschamps <advancedsurvey@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 6, 2025 9:26 AM
To: Harry Heller <hheller@hellermccoy.com>; Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>

Subject: Tringe Resubdivision

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you

recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Attached is the latest set of plans addressing comments. The comment from public

works that a drainage pipe may need to be installed was looked at. The swale at the

driveway on Lot 50-0B4 has no evidence of water traveling through it. | also monitored it over the
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last 2 rain events. No water was observed. in my opinion the drainage pipe is not
needed. Please contact me with any questions.

Thanks
Rick

Richard A. Deschamps
Advanced Surveys, LLC
60 Terry Road

Griswold ,CT. 06351
Phone - (860) 639-8928



